
Submitter: Layce Bare 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Joint Committee On Transportation 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB3362 

I am sending a simple OPPOSITION to this bill. Simply because Oregon is highly 

taxed, in many areas. This is not helping anyone that pays their taxes in Oregon. No 

one HB 3362.  


